
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Declaration of rectification 

 

For having been published with inaccuracy in the Diário da República, 2nd Series, no. 

144, of 26 July 2023, Notice no. 14137/2023, concerning the opening of an international 

competition for the occupation of two (2) jobs in the career of a doctoral researcher equivalent 

to the category of auxiliary researcher, for the scientific areas of natural sciences, subareas of 

Biological Sciences, Cell Biology or Biochemistry; or for the scientific areas of Health Sciences, 

subarea d and Biomedical Sciences and related areas, with reference IT057-23-12741, point 

III.2.2 of the Notice is rectified in the following terms: 

Where it reads:  

"III.2.2. Copy of certificates of qualifications. Opponents of the competition who hold a 

doctoral degree obtained abroad must, until the end of the application period, under penalty of 

exclusion: - Prove their recognition, pursuant to Decree-Law no. 66/2018, of 16 August, or,- 

Attach proof that they have requested it, pursuant to Decree-Law no. 66/2018, of August 16. 

The non-presentation of the recognition of the degree at the time of hiring, under the terms of 

Decree-Law no. 66/2018, of August 16, is grounds for exclusion.” 

It should read:  

"III.2.2. Copy of certificates of qualifications. Opponents of the competition who are 

selected for the place(s) to be provided and are holders of the doctoral degree obtained abroad 

must present the recognition or registration (as applicable) of their degree at the time of signing 

the contract, under the terms of Decree-Law no. 66/2018, of 16 August, under penalty of 

exclusion. When the recognition is requested from the University of Coimbra, it bears the cost 

arising from the recognition or registration of the candidate(s) who may be hired, and the 

candidate(s) will be exempted from the payment of the fee until the final ranking. More 

information can be found at the following link:  

https://www.uc.pt/academicos/graus/reconhecimentos." 

And  

Where it reads: 

"Doctor Akhilesh Rai, Initial Level Doctoral Researcher, from the Center for Neuroscience 

and Cell Biology and the Institute for Interdisciplinary Research of the University of Coimbra";  

It should read: 

"Doctor Lino da Silva Ferreira, Coordinating Researcher, Faculty of Medicine, University 

of Coimbra" 

 

07/08/2023- The Head of Division Recruitment and Contract Management, Lília Sofia Lopes 

Marques 
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